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SVENSKA DAGBLADET Fredagen den 18 april 1986

Ombricerade annonser

The World Maritime University

FINANCE OFFICER
The World Mantime University, located in

MalniO, Sweden, is part of the International
Maritime Organization (IMO), a specialized agency
of the United Nations. The University undertakes
post-graduate level training in a number of
maritime disciplines, mainly for students from
developing countries.

It has been decided to strengthen the
administration of the University with a new post of
Finance Officer Working under the direct
supervision of the Administrator, the duties will
include financial planning and the preparation of
budgets and accounts.

Applicants should hold a university degree in a
relevant discipline and a further qualification in
accounting and/cr finance; have several years
experience of budgeting and accountancy; and be
fluent in English.

The starting salary will be $24000 rising by
instalments to a maximum in the grade of $30,000
per year, net of Swedish income tax. Please write or
telephone for further details and application forms
to: The Rector, World Maritime University, P.O. Box
500. 5-20124, Malmo, Sweden, telephone 40-70050.
Closing date for applications will be 31 May 1986.


	The World Maritime University - Finance Officer
	tmp.1442401566.pdf.amCmg

